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We have an exciting new project at Bright Futures Nursery! 

We are going to transform the garden in front of the buggy shed into a Nature Garden. At pre-

sent moment it is rarely used, but when finished, it will be used constantly. We will show you, 

through the newsletters, the development of the garden.  

Check out the Before Pictures: 

The Garden will be a haven for birds, in-

sects and children, full of plants, real 

grass and natural objects to play with and 

explore. The Garden will also include an 

area to grow herbs and vegetables and a 

compost bin. 

 

The Area will be of great benefit for the 

children’s health, development and well-

being, and will provide lots of learning 

and communication opportunities.  

We would be very grateful if you could help us achieve our goal by offering 

ideas, assistance, tools, plants, etc. 


